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BAPT finances: 

 

Where the money comes from, and where it goes 

This is just a very brief overview of how the BAPT finances stand, for those who want to know. BAPT’s 

income is less than £10k, and membership is around 150. Although we are small, we are trying to make a 

larger impact than our size implies. 

 

Income 

The majority of our income for ongoing expenses (81.8%) is from membership fees and the associated Gift 

Aid. The Conference is intended to be a self-contained and pay for itself out of the conference fees. Some 

years we lose money, but in 2015 it made a small net contribution to our bank balance. Sponsorship helps 

the conference to break even too. 

 

 

Expenditure 

The main costs facing BAPT are the expenses of the Board who travel to Board meetings 4 or 5 times per 

year, and TypeFace magazine printing & postage. In 2015 we sent the President of the Board to an 

international conference, to actively strengthen connections with other Type groups around the world – 

we’ve seen how this has really paid off this year at the Conference both in speakers and in attendance. 

Overall costs are kept down by the hard work of our volunteer board of trustees, including Chris who 

manages the website in house. 
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